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Spencer Hickman

From: Spencer Hickman
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 2:10 PM
To: Patricia Gilbert
Subject: RE: Vail Crossings North

All the documents I received I put into Accela, so I would say I didn’t receive anything. 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 

From: Patricia Gilbert <Patricia.Gilbert@pima.gov>  
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 3:16 PM 
To: Spencer Hickman <Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov> 
Cc: Thomas Drzazgowski <Thomas.Drzazgowski@pima.gov> 
Subject: Vail Crossings North 
 
Hi Spencer, 
 
Did this project submit a revised (current) drainage statement? 
 
When VC South was submiƩed the applicants submiƩed a revised drainage statement.  
 
Patricia Gilbert, CFM 
Principal Hydrologist 
Floodplain Management Division 
Pima County Regional Flood Control District 
201 North Stone 9th Floor 
Tucson, Arizona, 85701 
 
Phone: 520.724.4606. 
Patricia.gilbert@pima.gov 
 


